
Good afternoon, 
 
After careful consideration, we have made the decision to postpone our Annual Doctors Meeting. 
 
Our priority is the health and safety of our employees. With new information coming out daily regarding 
the coronavirus outbreak and updated CDC guidelines that suggest canceling large work related events, 
we know this is the right decision.  
 
We are disappointed that we won’t have this opportunity to gather together for what is always a 
valuable and fun event.  
 
We are looking for a date in the fall to reschedule this meeting. We are also exploring alternative 
delivery methods for the continuing education events. More information will be available soon.   
 
In the meantime, most airlines are waiving their travel change fees through April 30. Please make 
arrangements to cancel flights that have been booked for the meeting.   
 
If you booked your hotel in Chicago on your own, you need to cancel your reservation. If you requested 
a hotel when you registered via our company website, we will take care of the cancelation.   
 
If you have any questions, please reach out to Kayla Brantner at kbrantner@midwest-dental.com or 
(715) 318-3434. 
 
Thank you for everything you do for your patients and teams. 
 
 
Dr. Liz Rydell                                      Steve Spellman 
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